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Service Change Notice 24-56 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
1040 AM EDT Tue May 21 2024 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Greg Schoor, Chief 
         Marine, Tropical and Tsunami Services Branch 
 
Subject: National Tsunami Hazards Mitigation Program Website Will Move to  
         New Web Address on or about June 19, 2024 
 
On or about Wednesday, June 19, 2024, the web address for the National 
Tsunami Hazard Mitigation Program (NTHMP) will change from 
https://nws.weather.gov/nthmp/ to https://www.weather.gov/nthmp/. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Greg Schoor 
Acting Tsunami Program Manager 
Marine, Tropical, and Tsunami Services Branch 
Silver Spring, MD  
gregory.m.schoor@noaa.gov 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/ 
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